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  The Asia-Pacific Economic Cooperation (APEC) Secretariat commissioned a project entitled: â€œCapacity Building for
Small and Medium Enterprises (SMEs) and Competition Policyâ€• together with the Philippine Competition Commission
(PCC).Â  It appointed Australia-based Sustineo Pty Ltd to hold a Focus Group Discussion (FGD) on 16 May 2017 to
identify key issues for SMEs relevant to competition policy and law and possible actions/interventions that can remedy
these issues. PAGASA was invited to represent the food retail industry. The event took place at the Mercure Hotel in
Pasig City. Represented were Industry Associations in the service and manufacturing sectors.
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